
The school bells are about to ring again, and that means 

it’s time to jump back into Kids Hope USA at Kidder  

Elementary School! This powerful mentorship program 

pairs caring adults from our BRC family with students who 

could use a little extra encouragement, a listening ear, and 

someone who believes in them.  This year, we’re praying 

for even more mentors to step forward. Maybe that’s you! If you would like to be a 

Kids Hope mentor this year or want to know more about the ministry, please reach 

out to Adam Smith at kidshope@b-r-c.org  

KIDS 

HOPE 

 

THIS COULD BE YOU! 

We want to learn more about you and your life, 

your interests, your faith journey! 

 

Let us know if you are interested in  

sharing! Contact Pastor Jay for more  

information. 

 

 

STUDY 

STARTS  

AUG 3RD 

TRAINING AUG 16 

 

 

COMING 

NEXT 

MONTH 

 

REGISTER 

NOW! 
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